
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take 
no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or 
completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in 
reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.

Pipeline Engineering Holdings Limited
管道工程控股有限公司

(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)
(Stock Code: 1865)

INSIDE INFORMATION
FURTHER EXTENSION OF THE COMPLETION DATE OF

THE PLACING OF EXISTING SHARES BY
A CONTROLLING SHAREHOLDER

Reference is made to the announcements of Pipeline Engineering Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”) dated 12 August 2020 in relation to the Placing and 11 September 2020 in 
relation to the extension of the completion date of the Placing (the “Announcements”). 
Unless otherwise defined, capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings as 
those defined in the Announcements.

The Vendor has informed the Company that after arm’s length negotiations, the Placing 
Agent and the Vendor have agreed to further defer the Completion Date of the Placing 
from 12 October 2020 to 30 October 2020 in order to further extend the placing period 
for the Placing. Save for the further extension of the Completion Date, all other terms and 
conditions of the Placing Agreement remain unchanged and shall continue to be in full force 
and effect.
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